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Exploring capacity 
and language in Year 

One. 
Next step, measuring!



Learning to use the language of capacity 



Year 4 Math lesson classifying triangles.



Year One have been 
thinking about 

carbohydrates and 
how they are good 

for long release 
energy, followed by 

lots of energy 
bursting activities. 
Thank you Premier 

Sports! 



Reception also really enjoyed learning how to stay fit 
and healthy.



Book of the week in Nursery, ‘Are You a Snail?’
“The baby snail comes from mummy snail.” 

“The snail lays eggs…because they are babies.”



‘Awe 
and 

wonder!’ 

“They make slime!” 
“One snail climb and 

then slime!”
“Mummy snail lays an 

egg…it hatch into a 
baby snail.” 



“I see the snail .”

“The shell is a 
little bit slimy as 

well!”

“The eyes are on 
the top, I see 

them!”

“One magic foot!”
“ Look, they are 

eating!”



Observing very closely and making links. 
“I see a tail and eyes!” “I see a baby snail!”

[We have four babies, how many eggs hatched?] “Four!” “Oh they are so cute!”
“Is he a boy or a girl?” [umm] “These two are not moving!”

Watch us here: https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1528712104009678849

https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1528712104009678849


Learning about parallel and 
perpendicular lines in 

Year 3 Maths

Watch us here: 
https://twitter.com/svdp_schoo
l/status/1528671864956100610

https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1528671864956100610


In Science, Year 3 looked at 
how muscles work using 

our own models.



Year Six have been 
learning about the 

conversion of Saul and 
how others can change.



Spending some time with Mary ahead of the May procession on Wednesday



Lots of fun in PE 
for Reception



Chapter 12. 

Just what is behind 
the door? 

Year 5 engrossed in 
Stormbreaker 


